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It’s been ‘Christmas Party 

Season’ across the school this 

week! We have seen party 

games, dancing, singing and 

party food galore! The children 

certainly seem to have had a 

blast! Here are some photos 

that have been shared from 

Year 4’s Christmas Party! 

 

Da iawn to our Early Years pupils for taking part in their very first 

Nativity performance. It was lovely to see them stepping onto our 

hall stage for the first time to perform in front of an audience. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Autumn Term Message 

As an incredibly busy Autumn term draws to a close, there has 

been an excitable buzz around school this week, as the children 

eagerly countdown the number of sleeps until the ‘Big Day’. It has 

been wonderful to see the children deservedly enjoying plenty of 

festive fun in the run up to Christmas after all their hard work this 

term. As ever thank you to all in our Penmorfa community for your 

continued support over the Autumn term. We’d like also to express 

our thanks and gratitude to all our staff at Ysgol Penmorfa for their 

efforts. 

 

From all of us here at Ysgol Penmorfa we wish you a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year for 2025. Nadolig Llawen a 

Blwyddyn Newydd Dda. 
 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fysgolpenmorfa.com%2Flogo-2-2%2F&psig=AOvVaw0IC1fhXFAUrvqjEhsHjBOw&ust=1587731828247000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPjAkY3H_ugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAe


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blwyddyn 1 a 2 have been 

developing their coding skills during 

their recent TechnoCamps 

workshops. Thank you to Alex, from 

the TechnoCamps team, for 

delivering the sessions to our 

pupils. 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 6th January  

Inset Day 

Tuesday 7th January   

School reopens to pupils 

Y4 & Y6 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Y4 Swimming 

Wednesday 8th January 

Y3 & Y5 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Thursday 9th January 

EYW, EYJ & 1/2NH Forest 

School/Life Skills 

Friday 10th January 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Zayan A – 15th December 

Isabella E – 16th December 

Anu R – 16th December 

Seren I – 17th December 

Jaxon H – 18th December 

Annabelle K – 18th December 

Adam T – 18th December 

Esme S – 20th December 

William V-P – 20th December 

Dexter B – 21st December 

Riley M – 21st December 

Arlo B – 22nd December 

Freddie B – 22nd December 

Sarayah B – 22nd December 

Jasper D – 22nd December 

Alice H – 22nd December 

Josiah M – 23rd December 

Malakai P – 23rd December 

Isabella C – 24th December 

Madison W – 25th December 

Archie M – 28th December 

Oliver S – 28th December 

Alfie J – 29th December 

Edward C – 30th December 

Miller L – 31st December 

Lucas P – 1st January  

Boris B – 2nd January 

Myla W – 2nd January 

 

 

Years 1 – 6 visited Christ 

Church in town on 

Wednesday for our 

annual Christmas church 

service. The children 

sang a range of 

traditional Christmas 

songs, whilst some pupils 

from each year group 

read a part of the 

Christmas nativity. 

Diolch to Harry & Anu 

(Head Boy & Head Girl) 

and Peter & Jasmine 

(Deputies) for leading us 

through the service too.  

We will look forward to 

visiting the church again 

in the new year.  


